
Call for Papers 
Methodist Studies Seminar 

 

Hosted by Wesley House, Cambridge 
Saturday, 21 May 2022 

 

Wesley House, Cambridge, will host the Methodist Studies Seminar on Saturday,  

21 May 2022, with the theme, ‘Methodist Theology in a World Parish’. We welcome 

proposals for 25-minute papers on any aspects of this broad theme, but also 

welcome proposals on topics of general interest in Methodist studies.  Proposals 

consisting of a title and short abstract should be submitted to Dr Paul W Chilcote at 

the email below. 

 

This bi-annual seminar, co-sponsored by seven Methodist-related institutions of 

higher learning in Britain, also marks the tenth anniversary of this collaborative 

effort. The seminars provide an opportunity for established and emerging scholars 

of Methodist Studies to present the findings of their research. We conceive of 

Methodist Studies broadly and aim to provide opportunities for students of history, 

theology, literature, art, material culture and other fields related to Methodism. 

 

Whilst we hope to offer a hybrid event, at this time, the presentation of papers will 

all be delivered online so we welcome the submission of papers from all global 

settings. The seminar also occurs during the Centenary Year of Wesley House, so 

the seminar will have a celebratory as well as a scholarly ambiance, both in person 

and online. Given the fact that the date of the event corresponds with the 

‘conversion’ of Charles Wesley, the event will close with a hymn-sing celebrating the 

global nature of his lyrical theology, with Wesley and other texts sung to different 

tunes from around the world.  

  

Deadline for submission of proposals: 25 March 2022 

Submit proposals to, or seek further information from, Dr Paul W Chilcote, Director, 

Centre for Global Wesleyan Theology 

 at pc679@cam.ac.uk 

For more information about Wesley House, Cambridge, click here. 

 

mailto:pc679@cam.ac.uk
https://www.wesley.cam.ac.uk/about/

